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February 21, 2017

Dear Forum Participants:

Thank you for your continued interest in our Parliamentary Intelligence Security Forums. Over
the past several years, these events have seen participation from approximately 60 countries and
well over 600 international Members of Parliament, Senators, Ambassadors, and other
government officials.

Our forums continue to provide an excellent venue for multi-lateral discussions on the most
pressing international security items our countries face today. With that in mind, we are currently
planning our next security forum, which will take place in Riga, Latvia on June 19, 2017. We
are grateful for the Members and staff in Latvia who are willing to help co-host our next event.

In Latvia, we will be continuing our collaborative discussions on anti-money laundering, terror
financing, cybersecurity, and intelligence sharing issues. You can expect additional updates
regarding this event in the near term.

As we move forward with the organization and planning of our next forum, please contact Clark
Fonda (clark.fonda@mail.house.gov) in my office to confirm attendance.

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing you in Riga.

Sincerely,

VL LT

Robert Pittenger
- Member of Congress
Chairman, Congressional Taskforce on Terrorism and
Unconventional Warfare
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